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Forestnewst

John Hunt
at his Frogham home

Keep in touch
with charity

A CHARITY helping to build
schools and orphanages for
youngsters in India from its New
Forest base has launched a new
website.

The Lotus Flower Trust’s new
site features an amazing library of
more than 33,000 photographs,
taken by volunteers who have
gone out to help.

There are also many new
pages, including a gallery, a
shopping list page and a blog. |

Founder John Hunt, from Hyde,
said: “The year 2013 was very
successful for us. 3

“Twenty-one projects will be
completed by March and we now
have funds for a further seven.

“Many more will be completed
this year and we have some very
exciting new projects we shall
soon be fundraising for, which
will change the lives of the
children we work with forever.

“We continue to be approached
by many non-governmental
organisations in India asking for
our support — far more than we
have money to help.

“This is a conse he




